Safety of Scaffolding I% B
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To provide a safe working environment at the G Queen Mar‘g Hospltal
construction site and in consideration on the safety G g Redevelopment PPOJECt Newsletter
of general public, Architectural Services Department ¢
and the contractor of Clinical Block 1 strive to O S SEEEE—— 2024E4H / Apnl 2024
ensure that scaffolding safety measures are strictly 0 5 i L T
followed, including inspections and certification of the ; : T 7
constructed scaffolding by Competent Persons. ! S :
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Progress of Main Works
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The main works of the redevelopment of Queen Mary
Hospital, phase 1 include demolition of Clinical Pathology
Building, University Pathology Building and Houseman
Quarters for the subsequent construction of Clinical

Block 1. The works have been in good progress since
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its commencement in October 2018. The contractor
has substantially completed the superstructure works of
Clinical Block 1, while the partitioning, internal finishing
and building services installation works are underway.
According to the current construction progress, Clinical
Block 1 is expected to be completed in September 2024
as originally planned.
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Dismantling of Scaffolding
and Removal of Hoarding
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With the progressive completion of the construction
works, the contractor has started to carry out dismantling
of scaffolding. The removal of hoarding is expected to be
carried out in the second quarter of 2024. To minimize
the impact on the general public, the hoarding removal
works would be carried out in non-peak hours with
implementation of temporary traffic arrangement on Pok
Fu Lam Road near the construction site. We sincerely
appeal for the public’s understanding if any inconvenience
is caused.
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